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Learning Leaps Mission Statement
 The purpose of our summer program is to provide each 

student with an opportunity to review and enhance skills 

learned during the last school year.  This year, each classroom 

will develop lessons and activities around Scotia-Glenville’s 

prioritized standards in English Language Arts. The theme of 

this year’s program is Explorations in Space! 



Learning Leaps Purpose
Learning Leaps is a four week program, and runs 

three hours a day (Monday-Thursday).   The students 

come from all over the district.  The Learning Leaps 

program is based on English Language Arts priority 

standards.  The goal is to help students maintain or 

improve their Spring Fountas & Pinnell (F&P) level.



Fountas & Pinnell Scores Explained



Assessment
Teachers provide a weekly 
newsletter based on the work that 
they have had students complete in 
the classroom.  This is a  great 
way for teachers to summarize 
learning for families and students.  



Learning Leaps 2023 vs. 2022
Summer 2023: 68 students Staff 2023: 15

Enrollment by Grade Level (2023):

Kindergarten- 12 2nd- 9 4th- 9

1st (2 sections)- 17 3rd- 12 5th- 11

Summer 2024: 57 students Staff 2024: 13  

Enrollment by Grade Level (2024):

Kindergarten- 6 2nd- 11 4th- 14

1st- 10 3rd- 8 5th- 8

All students 
receiving AIS or 
RTI services 
during the school 
year are invited 
to attend the 
Learning Leaps 
Summer Program.  
A letter is sent 
to these families 
in April with 
sign up 
information.



Learning Leaps 2023- Follow Up Report
Available Fall 2023 data was collected and compared to 
Spring 2023 F&P levels.  The sample size was 58 students.  
Current 6th grade students were not included in the data 
comparison as they do not conduct F&P testing at the middle 
school (iReady is used in place of F&P testing).  It was found 
that 74% of students surveyed maintained, or increased, their 
Spring F&P level during Fall F&P testing.  26% of students 
surveyed tested below their Spring F&P during Fall F&P 
testing.   Attendance data was also included in the collection.

Updated data will be available for Learning Leaps 2024 after 
October 4th. 



- Data will be collected through Fall 
2024 F&P testing after October 4th, 
2024.

- This was our last Learning Leaps 
year sponsored by grant funds.



End of Program Activity
(In Combination with the Extended School Year Program)

Please visit the Scotia-Glenville Central School 
District website for the story and pictures of our 
end of program event:

Summer learning that was out of this world

https://www.scotiaglenvilleschools.org/summer-learning-that-was-out-of-this-world/


Our Staff
Kindergarten: Brooke Keith (Teacher)/Sheryl Borwick (TA) Amanda Comstock (Secretary)

1st Grade: Sarah Appell (Teacher)/Danielle Woodbeck (TA) Allie Beauchemin (Nurse)

2nd Grade: Laura McLear (Teacher)/Kim Beck  (TA) Aimee Becker (Nurse)

3rd Grade: Winnie Valachovic(Teacher)/Jen Singh  (TA) Chelsea Murphy (Admin Intern)

4th Grade: Megan Carroll (Teacher)/Erin Hoffman (TA)/Leah Clem (Interpreter)

5th Grade: Marika Tierney (Teacher)/Heather Marlette (TA) Rachel Ciotoli (Principal)



         Thank You!
- Lincoln Elementary for hosting our program
- Transportation Department for safely transporting our 

students
- Rotary and Glen-Worden PTA for providing us with snacks
- Sharon Riggi and Rick Artket at District Office for 

organizing and supporting our Learning Leaps Program
- Our Scotia-Glenville families for continuing to attend 

our Learning Leaps Program!


